BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION
5 Wharf Way

Glen Parva

Leicester

LE2 9TF

SN 7/88

SAFETY o 21 CE

G.Q. SECURITY (SAC) RESERVES

At the request of G.Q. Parachutes Ltd., the grounding of G.Q.
Security (SAC) Reserves is now re-instated.

This now over-rides Safety Notice 6/88.

G.Q. Parachutes Ltd. will endeavour to get further information as
soon as possible. It must, however, be stressed that they are
not the original manufacturers of these canopies and that this
Safety Notice does not extend to British Manufactured G.Q. Sacs.

Tony Knight
CHAIRMAN SAFETY & TRAINING
COMMITTEE

31st March 1988
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